
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

                                June 10, 2025 

 

 

 

Notice of Extension of Registration in Chartered Accountancy 

Professional Course - Foundation Level 
 

 

 

This is to notify that the Institute has decided to extend the registration deadline for the enrollment 

in Chartered Accountancy Professional Course - Foundation level, to be eligible to appear in 

December 2025 Examination until 5:00 PM of June 13, 2025 (30 Jestha, 2082). Students who have 

passed or appeared in the Grade 12 examination can register via online by visiting the Institute 

website (https://enroll.ican.org.np). 

 

In case of any queries regarding submission of registration form, students may contact  

Mr. Kishor Parajuli at 9851316627/5430730/5430832 Ext.102 or 211 or can drop e-mail at 

studentdivision@ican.org.np.  

 

 

 

 

 

……………………………………….. 

CA. Surendra Bhushan Shrestha 

Executive Director 
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